
Subject: People St - Applications are due soon
From: John Darnell <john.darnell@lacity.org>
Date: 10/20/2015 08:04 PM
To: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

Don,

I wanted to make sure you had this info in case you were interested.

GET READY FOR THE APPLICATION PROCESS

Each year, LADOT opens an application window, a time during which Community Partners can work on and

submit an initial project proposal.

2015 People St Application Window

November 1 - December 15, 2015.

Visit our Plazas, Parklets, and Bicycle Corrals pages to download Applications
and more information on process, responsibilities and requirements.

Website:  http://peoplest.lacity.org/get-ready/

Take care,

John Darnell
District Director
Office of Los Angeles City Councilmember Paul Koretz
Westside Field Office:  (323) 866-1828
Valley Field Office:  (818) 971-3088
Email:  john.darnell@lacity.org

Have you signed up to receive Councilmember Koretz's e-newsletter?  To subscribe, click here

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

*************************************************************************

This e-mail is intended only for the party to whom it is addressed as it may contain privileged or
confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
use, dissemination or copying of this transmission is prohibited. If you have received this
transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this e-mail and any copies.
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